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Change of Address of the High Commission 

 
 Bangladesh High Commission, Canberra, will move to the 
following address with effect from 01 June 2008: 
 
43 Culgoa Circuit 
O’Malley 
Canberra 
ACT 2606 
 

Telephone / Fax / E-mail / Website of the High Commission 
will remain unchanged.  
 

During the process of movement on 29 and 30 May 2008, all 
are requested to kindly avoid visiting the High Commission in 
Canberra for receiving consular services except in case of 
emergency.  

 
The High Commission will appreciate your kind cooperation 

in this regard. 
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